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Gay Street United Methodist Church     
18 North Gay Street                                
Mount Vernon Oƫhio  

Guest Speaker Announced for United                 
Methodist Women Sunday  
Carolyn Allar, Gay Street United Methodist Women President, is delighted to announce 
that Rev. Dr. Valerie W. Stultz will be the guest preacher for United Methodist Women 
Sunday, on April 3, 2016 during the 8:30 a.m. and 10:45 a.m. services. 

Rev. Stultz has served the following churches: Kilbourne, Mansfield Main Street, Trinity  
in Orrville and Berea.  She has served as District Superintendent at the Mount Vernon 
District office and the Canal District office.   Valerie is now retired and with her husband, 
Buck are enjoying  their home in Delaware, Ohio.   

±ŀƭŜǊƛŜ ²Φ {ǘǳƭǘȊ 

OSU Menôs Glee Club Concert                                              
Join us on Friday, April 15, 2016, 7:00 p.m. at Gay Street              
United Methodist Church. Everyone invited!!  

United Methodist Women Rummage/Bake Sale  

 April 6, 3 p.m. ï 7 p.m. and April 7, 9 a.m. ï 3 p.m.  

You may bring your items for the rummage sale starting on Tuesday, March 29 and leave on the stage 
in the fellowship hall.  Sign up sheets available in the upstairs parlor to sign up to help with the rum-
mage/bake sale. 



The people of Gay Street United Methodist Church connect to God, to all 
people and to the world in ministry.  
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Tower Topics 
Tower Topics is published monthly. The 
submission deadline for the May issue will 
be Thursday, April 14, 2016.  Email 
church news and photos to Jan Talbott at 
jtalbott@gaystreetumc.org                                

Published by                                      

Gay Street United                        
Methodist Church                                  
18 North Gay Street                        
Mount Vernon, Ohio 43050                
Church office: 740/392-6626                  
Fax: 740/393-3492                              

www.gaystreetumc.org  

Office Hours 8:00 a.m. - 3:30 p.m.                                    
Lunch hour: 12 Noon - 12:30 p.m. 
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Wednesday, May 25!!! 
Seniors 75 years young and up --- save the 
date of Wednesday, May 25th, for this year's 
Senior Luncheon, hosted by the                               
Congregational Care Team.  Watch for more 

details through upcoming announcements and invitations.   

 Spring District United Methodist Women Meeting  

April 9, 8:45 a.m. 

 Park UMC in Coshocton  

Special speakerñJason Frazer          

Join us for fellowship, food and faith. The cost is $7, which 
includes lunch and snacks. No breakfast will be provided. 
Parking is available at the catholic church beside it. Several of 
us will be driving over from here if you need a ride, but we go 
early.                                     -Trish Rankin, District President of 

Join us on Wednesday, April 20 at 
1:00 p.m. as the Lunch Bunch gets together for 

a special lunch prepared by Mary Cline in the 
church fellowship hall.  Cost is $8 a person. 

Please call in your reservations to Jan at 740-392-
6626 by April 18.  

A special program on quilting and quilts will be 
given by Alice Bark.   

ISS has a need for part-time workers in the thrift store.  Sorters are needed 
on Monday and Thursday afternoons from 1  - 3:30 p.m.; also, on Friday 
mornings from 9:30 a.m. - noon.  If you can just spare time occasionally, 
they are willing to train you as a fill -in person.  Cashier positions are full 
but they would train a couple of extras who could be available as fill -ins 
for vacations or illnesses as needed.  Contact ISS at 740-397-4825,   Any 
help is greatly appreciated. 

Interchurch Social Services in Need of Volunteers  
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-Rev. Lauren Miller Coming to 2 nd  Hour on Sundays ï Bible Black Belts  
We want to put a real ƪƛŎƪ into the fun and content of every activity during 2nd Hour.  Every 

minute we spend in Godôs house is precious!  Bible Black Belts will provide a healthy bal-

ance of fun and content, teach our kids they are part of Godôs Big Story, and give them a 

foundation in Bible basics.   And, each month, theyôll be earning a new color of belt as they 

learn new scripture.  Donôt worry, no matter if your child attends every week or only one 

week out of the month, everyone receives a belt, because Godôs Word doesnôt leave anyone 

out!  

On April 10, our kids will be moving into their new refreshed space, the Childrenôs Library.  

But for one hour a week, it will be transformed into the Living Word Dojo!  Dojo in Japanese 

means ñplace of the way,ò and our way is learned through Godôs Word.  The Childrenôs     

Library is on the 2nd floor - through the parlor ï and across the hall.  Ms. Delaney is excited 

for this new ministry to begin!   

Strength Finder  - Rev. Denise Marikis 

Are you tired of living in a world that revolves around fixing our weaknesses? If so, then 
you are in agreement with Tom  Rath, who wrote the best selling book Strengths Finder 
2.0.   When people focus on their strengths  they are òsix times as likely to be engaged in 
their jobs and more than three times as likely to report having an excellent quality of life in 
general.ó What might happen if we applied this to our servant ministry here at Gay Street?  
If you would like to find out, while also discovering your strengths, please sign up  for the 
most convenient date on the Caring & Connected Card to participate in one of two work-
shops led by Tacci Presnell-Smith, who is a trained Strength Finder Leader.  Workshop 

dates are Sunday, April 10, 12:15ñ2:15 p.m., lunch provided or Wednesday, April 13, 6 -8 
p.m. (A suggested donation of $15 covers the cost of the book and online survey.) 

Discipleship Plan Creation Team Update     -Rev. Lauren Miller 

The Discipleship Plan Creation Team met Monday, March 7, for establishing our Team purpose, goals, and 
expectations. Our purpose is to òOpen all avenues possible for all ages to become, grow, and develop into disciples 
of Jesus Christ.ó  Our goals:  To create a discipleship plan for every age which is integrated into the whole; 
Develop the structure needed to accomplish the Discipleship plan;  To develop a plan of action to  accom-
plish the plan;  Have every voice heard, acknowledged, and valued;  Grow as disciples through the process.  
Our next meeting will be Monday, April 25 at 7:00 p.m.  

 New Church Pictorial Directory  

We are getting ready to create a new church pictorial directory and we need you to help make it complete!  
By participating you will receive a printed directory and one 8 x 10 photograph at no cost.  You can sign up 
for your professional photography session in two convenient ways:  

1.   Go to our church website www.gaystreetumc.org and click on the button/clipart in the article about the 
new church directory.    2) Or for assistance, call Jan at 740-392-6626 to make your appointment.  Itõs that 
easy!          Photography dates: 

 Monday, April 18 ñFriday, April 22, 2:00 p.m.ñ9:00 p.m.     Saturday, April 23, 10 a.m.ñ5:00 p.m. 

https://www.securedata-trans14.com/ap/gaystreetunitedmethodistchurch/index.php?page=10
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April Birthdays  

April Anniversaries  

11 Jim & Mindy Ingalls  

12 Bob & Evelyn Lee 

16 Stephen & Amy Rhoades 

19 Marshall & Marjorie Winkle  

 4 Joe Bell 

5 Robert Gherman 

6 Marjorie Winkle  

7 Samantha Gherman 

8 Valjean Knerr 

8 Joslin Frazer 

8 Erin Bell 

9 Noah Humphrey  

9 Ian Ryals 

10 Marcie Fowler 

10 Andrew White  

11 Joel Beckett 

11 Emily Springer 

11 Bob Brown 

13 Jack Craigo 

14 Pam Rose 

14 Carol Brown 

14 Tracey Garee 

15 Mitchel Gadd 

16 Kimberly Rundell  

17 Jack Scott 

17 Leona Prushing 

18 Sue Baker 

19 Tyler Ing 

21 Heather Wise 

21 Judith Kell 

22 Lisa Hall 

22 Patrick Odonkor 

23 Gabe Uhrig 

24 Ethan Hamilton  

25 Stan Hunter 

27 Dale Sheffer 

29 Susan Schooley 

30 Alex Ashbrook 

30 Linda Ellis 

30 Phil Reynolds 

30 Jesse Ryals 

30 Olivia Reddy 

Families with children 4yrs. ð 5th 
grade ð Save the Date!!  BOLD LOVE 

Vacation Bible School , Sunday, July 
10 through Thursday, July 17.  6:00 
pm- 8:15 pm.  Bible Story, Games, 
Service, Art, and Fun, Fun, Fun await 
at Vacation Bible School.   Registra-
tion begins in May.   

Beautification    
M i n i s t e r s 
N e e d e d !       
Is your green thumb itch-
ing to get back in the 
dirt?  If you would be 
interested in planting, 
weeding or    watering 
the church flowers, please contact the 
church office at 740-392-6626 and let Jan 
know of your interests.  

One Great Hour of 
Sharing                                              

offering was  

$763.00  

Refugee Support Task group will be 
meeting on Wednesday, April 6 at 4:00 p.m.  
Anyone interested in being apart of this 
group, are welcome to attend.  


